
 

 

Good evening everyone, 

We had a great class on Friday and I hope your children are having just as much fun playing 

with their turkeys as they did making them! They also got to “feed the turkey” with Mrs. 

Doherty by using thongs to place pom poms in a turkey made from a decorated plastic 

container.  Using thongs to pick up objects, ripping paper and even coloring are great ways to 

improve hand strength to prepare for writing.   

This week we will make another turkey project and our helper will be Julian.  We will continue 

to sing our turkeys songs, which the children love, and also try to play a turkey game.   

I will be sending home the next Scholastic Book order, our class code is RPPD7. The order will 

be due by December 6th to allow time for delivery before the holidays.  Please remember 

that Square 1 Art orders are also due.  The last day to order is November 26th. 

Mrs. Doherty, Mrs. Stevens and I would like to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving.  We are very 

thankful for all of you and your children.  They put a smile on our faces every day and we are 

very fortunate. 

We’ll see you on Friday! 

Joan 

727-4488  

 

Important dates: 

November 25-29 – Thanksgiving recess 

November 26 – last day to order Square 1 Art 

December 6 – Scholastic book order due 

 

 


